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The Tudor and Stuart Cluk
The Fohns Hopkins Wniversity

Baltimure

January 6, 1925.

To Members of the Club:

You are invited to be present on Friday,
January 16, at 5 p.m., in the Civil Engineering
Building at Homewood, to hear the third annual
public lecture, to be delivered by Dean Edwin
Greenlaw of the University of Rorth Carolina,
This meeting is open to the public. Cards of
admission are not required.

You are algc invited to be present as a
guest of the Club, at dinner, informally, at
6:30 on the same evening at the Johns Hopkins
Club, Homewood, to meet Dean Greenlaw and your
fellow members,

Please reply, not later than January 14,
to the Curator, Dr. Carocl Wight, Johns Hopkins
University.

R. Carmichael Tilghman,

Secrstary—-Treasurer.



